
November 15, 2015


Dear Trudy,


 


I was thinking of you the other day. I was walking down the road and I saw a cute little poodle. He looked just like your poodle, Jacques. That poodle made me think of you. 


How are you? I hope you are doing well. Are you still working for that restaurant? They would be crazy to let you go. Any restaurant with a chef that can make pastry like you is lucky to have you.


I am still working on my photography. I did a series of         pictures on the beach. They turned out wonderfully. I         especially like the photos I did of the beach stones. I hope to show them to you some day.


Please write soon and tell me all your news. I am hoping to hear about your family and friends. I also want to hear all about your job. I will look forward to a letter from you soon.


 


Your friend,


Ruth


 


 


 








